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EXECUTIVE SUB-COMMITTEE FOR PROPERTY  
 
A meeting of the Executive Sub-Committee for Property was held on 2 December 2014. 
 
PRESENT: Councillors D Budd (Chair), M Carr, T Harvey, C M Rooney, J Rostron and  
 
OFFICIALS: Michael Cananvan and Susie Blood 
 
APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE: Councillor J Sharrocks 
 
DECLARATIONS OF INTERESTS 
 
None declared 
 
 
 14/23 TO CONSIDER PASSING THE RESOLUTION EXCLUDING THE PRESS AND THE PUBLIC 

FROM THE MEETING DURING CONSIDERATION OF THE FOLLOWING ITEM OF 
BUSINESS ON THE GROUNDS THAT, IF PRESENT, THERE WOULD BE A DISCLOSURE 
OF EXEMPT INFORMATION FALLING WITHIN PARAGRAPH 1 AND 3 OF SCHEDULE 
12A OF THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972.  
 
That the decision to exclude the press and the public was agreed. 

 

 
 14/24 AREA REGENERATION OF EASTERSIDE 

 
The Executive Director, Economic Development & Communities submitted a report that 
sought approval for a combined proposal of land sales for new housing designed to enhance 
the centre of Easterside and the use of the capital receipt to invest in the area. 
  
The proposal provided a vision for the revitalisation of the centre of Easterside. It comprised a 
number of integrated proposals that were intended to provide a catalyst for the renaissance of 
the heart of the community. The proposal would provide a much more clearly defined urban 
form in the centre of Easterside, which would significantly enhance and add value to the area. 
  
The report outlined in further detail the key issues, the proposal and the social benefits for the 
revitalisation of the centre of Easterside. 
  
The report outlined in further detail that there were four options available: 
 

1. Option 1 - Sit on the site until the housing market improves; 
2. Option 2 - Dispose of the site to a Registered Provider at nil consideration; 
3. Option 3 - Offer part of the site internally within the Council and market the remaining 

site; and 
4. Option 4 - Joint marketing of the Former Grove Public House site and St Agnes 

Church site with the Church (Preferred Option). 
 
During the meeting members of the committee agreed in principle to Option 4, they requested 
that the following be considered: 
 
ORDERED  
  
 

1. That detailed public consultation be undertaken in relation to the proposals  
2. That further negotiations and discussions take place with St Agnes Church in 

relation to the relocation costs  
3. That further consideration be taken in relation to the overall community 

benefits, including the HUB and shops within the area.  
 
 
REASON 
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The decisions to approve by the following reason:  
 
For reasons outlined above.  
 
 

 
 
 
The decision will come into force after five working days following the day the decision was published 
unless the decision becomes subject to the call in procedures. 


